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READY IS 
THE ONLY 

OPTION. 

BODY ARMOR FOR FIRST RESPONDERS

WHY DO NON-LAW ENFORCEMENT FIRST  
RESPONDERS NEED BALLISTIC PROTECTION?

According to the International Public Safety Association 
(IPSA) 2017 Line Of Duty Death (LODD) Report, the number 
of non-law enforcement first responders who are assaulted 
with guns or by stabbing is increasing.
The IPSA recommendes that body armor be provided to 
non-law enforcement first responders to help reduce gun 
related LODD. 

The National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) stated 
“the need for an integrated preparedness, response and  
recovery program is greater than ever before” when 
annoucing their newest standard (NFPA 3000) for Active 
Shooter/Hostile Event Response (ASHER). The program 
advocates for all first responders to have access to body 
armor in Level IIIA or higher (that includes Level IIIA  
Handgun, Level III and Level IV Rifle Protection). 

The rate of violence related injuries for EMS workers is 22 
times higher than the national average for all workers. 

Body armor has become an important piece of protective 
gear for every day wear in many first responder agencies. 

646
Number of mass shootings  

in 2022.  

2000
The number of EMS workers  

a year that are hurt in violent 

incidents while on duty.   

67%
The percentage of EMS workers who  

experienced physical assualt while on 

duty in a recent NAEMT survey. 




